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We had a lovely meeting and lunch this past week at the L’Hirondelle Club. We missed those members that were not able to attend and hope we see you at the next meeting/Hort. show October 8th.

At the meeting, we looked over the new year book (thank you Allison) to make sure the Membership information was correct.  Please check your when you receive your yearbook. We also looked over the wonderful upcoming programs (thank you Maureen) for this year, noting the shows and hostess duties.

Bliss McCord, this year’s Hort. Show Chair, discussed the upcoming show in October at Mercy Ridge Retirement home and Anne Donnell explained the changes that were made to the Hort. Show Rules and presented the Hort. Minute.  Please see the yearbook for details.

We are trying to locate and list all of the Hardy GC supplies that are stored at member's houses.  Please let me know if you are storing any at your house so we can ad them to our growing list.

Other important items from the meeting were:
· Sign-up for the October 12th Photo. Show started on Sept. 5th - contact Sherry Jordan for open classes
· Sign-up for the October 24th field trip to Clare Stewart's Garden Visit -  contact Debbie Kurtz
· Sign-up for the November 4th  field trip to Longwood Gardens for the chrysanthemum display and the Ikebana Sogetsu masterworks and a side trip to Terrain- contact Debbie Kurz.
· Sign-up for the September 25th GCA Zone VI Floral Design 101 Workshop for Beginners at Irvine Nature Center 
· GCA Zone VI Mini-Meeting will be held at Elkridge Country Cub on October 22, 2019
· County /Executive John Olzweski will speak to the Baltimore area garden clubs on November 12, 2019 at the Ag Center. 

